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Idaho Central’s passionate 
and dedicated team members 
are ready to roll up their sleeves 
and work together to help their 
members achieve financial success. 
That’s never been more true than 
for the dynamic duo of Mariah 
Miller and Kathryn Boardman. 
These Community Development 
Officers are here to make an 
impact on North Idaho members 
through economic development, 
empowering small businesses, and 
enhancing the quality of banking 
for ICCU’s members. Kathryn is a 
Lewiston native and grew up in 
the Valley swimming, fishing, and 
exploring the Snake River before 

attending the University of Idaho 
and starting her career at ICCU. 
Mariah moved to North Idaho after 
falling in love with the area and 
has become very involved with the 
community, recently receiving the 
“She’s All In” award from the Lewis 
Clark Valley Chamber of Commerce. 
You may have seen them both out 
and about with their signature green 
Jeeps providing financial education, 
volunteering at nonprofits, and 
participating at events.  If you have 
questions about becoming an 
Idaho Central member, questions 
about sponsorships, or would like 
to collaborate, don’t hesitate to give 
them a call at (208) 589-6947. 

The countdown to the highly 
anticipated 89th Annual Lewiston 
Roundup has begun! This event 
always brings heart-pounding action, 
family-friendly entertainment, and a 
rich celebration of Western heritage. 
Dating back to 1935, the Lewiston 
Roundup Association was chartered 
with the intent to bring the community 
of North-Central Idaho together 
every September for a memorable 
experience. From rodeo competitions 
to children’s activities and live music, 
this all-encompassing celebration 
has something for everyone. Beyond 
the arena, the Roundup contributes 

to the community by supporting 
local charities and organizations in 
keeping with the generous spirit of 
the cowboy way! Idaho Central is 
proud to have supported this amazing 
event through securing the naming 
rights to the ICCU Outdoor Arena 
at the Lewiston Roundup Facilities. 
They appreciate getting involved in 
what their members are passionate 
about, and people love this tradition 
of showcasing the best talent in the 
rodeo world. So saddle up, and join 
us September 6-9 to create lasting 
memories at the Lewiston Roundup!


